
From: Jeffrey Philbrick [mailto:jeffreyrphilbrick@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2018 7:51 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Bury the lines 
 
My name is Jeff Philbrick and I live at 24 Beane Lane in Newington, NH.  I am opposed to the new power 
lines being above ground.  Please consider keeping the beauty of our town and BURY THE LINES.  Thank 
you for your time and consideration. 
>  
> Regards, 
> Jeff Philbrick 
> Newington Town Resident 
>  
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